
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

25th Covid Cell Meeting 

Date: 30th Nov 2021 

Time: 5.00 PM – 5.45 PM 

Mode: Online through MS Teams 

The meeting was chaired by Dr NN Sharma, Pro-President, MUJ. 

Members Present- Covid Cell Committee 

 

Minutes of Meeting 

1. Details regarding if all the cab drivers who are associated with students’ 
transport, have been vaccinated (2 jabs) or not, has to be informed in a formal 
manner to all the drivers – Action to be taken by Director, GS&A along with in 
consultation with DSW. 

2. Seating capacity and no overcrowding in cabs must be ensured. 

3. Consent Letter from parents is mandatory for both hostelers and day scholars. 
This has to be checked again from different ends (Chief Warden – Hostelers; 
HoDs – Day scholars). 

4. All covid protocols like social distancing inside campus, wearing mask is a MUST 
has to be strictly implemented and make sure that EVERYONE follows in 
campus. 

5. The students’ crowding in hostel mess has to be looked into and sorted out 
immediately as it is reflecting in a negative way among students and parents – 
Action to be taken by Quesscorp and Chief Warden. 

6. As per State Government directives, canteens / shops have to be closed in 
campus / hostel premises. It was suggested to take a call on this by Director, 
GS&A in consultation with Head, HR, which has to be done diplomatically and 
amicably without affecting the stakeholders. 

7. No group activity / gathering is allowed in campus. It was suggested to close 
the club activities at the earliest possible as it’s one of the reasons for 
crowding in hostel mess. 

8. Director, GS&A, has to keep an eye on the frequency of sanitization being done 
in various areas within campus and better to make it showcased to the students 
how effectively sanitization is done following Government protocols. 

9. Information from DSW has to be floated to the parents that they should inform 
the University authorities if their ward gets Covid positive. 
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10. Regarding internship of Final year students, it was suggested that the Director, 
Corporate Relations and T&P, should inform the companies that the internship 
will be commenced from 20th Jan 2022 onwards. 

11. It was suggested that the HoDs should counsel the students who spread false 
information seeking ETE to be conducted in Online mode. 

12. It was agreed by all the members to take the ETE for Higher Semester students 
in OFFLINE mode. 

S/d 
Convener 

Dr Ashish Sharma 
Deputy Registrar, Administration 

Manipal University Jaipur 
+91-9784641279, 224 ext 


